Greenhaugh Newsletter

September 2025

Our School Attendance target is 97% Attendance for the last month is 98% Attendance for the year is 98.3%



Class 1 round up

Mrs Ewen writes; What a lovely start to the year we have had! It is lovely seeing the children all working together and settling back into our class. We have enjoyed two class texts so far this year – Elmer and Little Red. I do hope the children have shared these stories with you. We have had great fun exploring our senses in our science lessons – I think the taste lesson went down particularly well! We had a lovely lesson exploring maps and creating symbols to show features on them. A real strength of our class is the way we can all work together, as the children did to create a 3D map of Storyland. It was a lovely collaboration!

Class 2 round up

Class 2 have been learning about States of Matter in Science. They have completed some interesting investigations, seeing what happens to something when it melts or freezes and finding out about condensation and evaporation. They have also enjoyed their Art lessons. This half term's focus has been on sculpture. The children have made sculptures using wire, soap and cardboard and are moving on to create a final piece that showcases all the skills they have learnt and takes inspiration from some famous sculptors.

Mrs Crow's favourite is the work they created by choosing words that represent themselves and their class.





Diary Dates

Forest school will run on alternate Fridays. The next one is Friday, 10th October

PE Club will be every Thursday until 4pm

Art Club is running up until half term. It is on Wednesdays until 4pm.

8th October- Parents evening. This is an opportunity to see how your child is settling in to their new year.

14th October- Class 2 Hockey morning at QEHS

22nd October- Whole school trip to Hexham Abbey to see the Gaia exhibition and take part in "Average Scientist" workshops.

24th October – last day of the half term. Halloween party with Kielder, Children may come to school dressed up (not too scary please)!

7th November- Harvest lunch- parents invited, letter to follow.



